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News of Interest 
 

Sick 

Millennium Nursing Care & Rehab 

Susan Vinson 
 

Regency Healthcare & Rehab 

Juanez Tanner 
 

Home:  Meg Griffin, Betty Meadows, John 

Powell, and Ann Fults 
 

Sympathy 

We express sympathy to the family of Ben    

Jenkins in his death.  Also, to Tracy Stiegler 

and family (she was his great niece). 
 

Church Offices Closed 

Monday, Tuesday, December 24 – 25, 2018 for 

Christmas Holidays, and Tuesday, January 1, 

2019, for New Year’s holiday. 
 

Pantry Item: 

Dried beans 

2019 Theme   “Bridging the Gap” 

Today and Upcoming 

Messenger 

Regency Retirement Service 

Today:  1:30 p.m. 

Speaker:  Gregg Crabtree 

Song Leader:  Jerry Wilhoite 
 

Hospital Visitation 

Team #4, (McCall).  Please see Ron for your 

assignment.  
 

Balance Class Resumes 

Thursday, January 3, 2019, at 1:30—2:30 p.m. 

and every Tuesday, Thursday, at 1:30 p.m.  Door 

will be open at 1:00 p.m. for 30 minutes of   

walking before class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Herald 2018 December 23.pub 

SUNDAY  AM   DECEMBER 30 

READING ........ John Adams 

F PRAYER........ Jeff Husband 

LS PRAYER..... Paul King 

C PRAYER....... Russ Davis 

SUNDAY  PM  DECEMBER 30  

READING ........ Lincoln MacLean 

F PRAYER........ Naaman Goode 

C PRAYER........ Zeke Burton 

  

Worship Participants 

 JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

1       Paula Johnston 

2 Jerry Smelser 

         Mac Landman 

6 Emily Griffin 

        Hannah Griffin 

        Terrell Suddarth 

8 Edie Burton 

9 Jon Rosenblum 

         Freida Sadler 

10 Bea Moore 

         Dot Crowson 

         Chad Ennis 

11 Sam Kachelman 

13 Sandra Moore 

         Lincoln MacLean 

14 Naaman Goode 

15 Cindy Kachelman 

         Gerald Bishop 

16     Mary Ann Sellers 

 

18     Rossin Lamica 

19     Kaye Albright 

         Joel Morrison 

         Robin Phillips 

20 Colene Horst 

21 Scotty Campbell 

22 Tara McDonald 

         Abby Rosenblum 

23 Parker Cothren 

         Traci Chrisco 

25 Andy Phillips 

         Don Kimery            

26     Sheila Landman 

27     Sharon McLaughlin 

         Hollis Todd 

28 Tara Crawford 

         Taylor Rosenblum 

         Julia Sharp 

29 Darren Crowden 

30 Ellie Brake 
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Chase Park 

Services 
 

Sunday 
 

Worship .................. 9:00 a.m. 

Bible Class ........... 10:15 a.m. 

Worship ................. 5:00 p.m. 
 

 
Wednesday 

 

Super Seniors........ 10:00 a.m. 

Bible Class ............ 6:30 p.m. 

 

Web Site Home Bible Studies 

http://bible.us/e/Hdj 

(Lesson 1 Link) 
The Bible—God’s Holy Word 

 
Statistics 

 

Sunday, December 16, 2018 
 

AM Worship ................... 376 

Month Average  .............. 380 

Bible Class ....................... NC 

PM Worship .................... 264 

Wed., Dec 19, Bible Classes ..... 225 

Regency Ret. Worship ...... 53 

Offering .............. $18,268.03 

Budget ..................... $18,000 

Average ‘18 ............. $18,653 

Over Budget for year ...... +32,660 

Building Fund  ................... $600.00 

 

Chase Park 

Church of Christ 
 

Ministers 
 

Rusty Hills .................. Pulpit 
 

Pat Cowden ............ Outreach 

 
 

Elders 
 

Curtis Hill 
 

Sam Kachelman 
 

Dennis Lawson 
 

Greg Parker 
 

Barry Todd 

 

As another year draws to a close, the office staff would like to take 

this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and safe 

holiday season. 2018 has been a truly wonderful year full of 

blessings, and we have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to work with 

and for you here at Chase Park.  We love and appreciate each one 

of you so very much.  Our prayer is that God will bless your lives in 

the coming new year and that we will continue to grow together in 

our love for God and for each other.  Thank you for all that you do 

and may God continue to bless all of us as we seek to glorify Him. 
 

     With all of our love in Christ, 

     Hollye, Stefanie, Janet J.,  

     Janet E., Rusty, & Pat 


